
 
 

 

 

   

ERRATUM NOTICE NUMBER: 101 of 2023 
  

This serves to officially inform service providers with regard to the following on tender: FORMAL TENDER:                        

TD 02/04/2023: PROCUREMENT OF ANNUAL BASELINE MEDICALS FOR A PERIOD OF 3 YEARS UP TO 30 JUNE 

2026 

 
- Oudtshoorn as published on 20 April 2023. 
 
We hereby inform all bidders that the advertisement failed to mention that the tender includes requirements and 
conditions 

 
Bidders must ensure that all the necessary compliance documentation is submitted with the bid at the closing date of 
the tender. Bidders must comply with the Formal Tender requirements as stipulated in the bid document. If a bidder 
does not comply, the bid will be regarded as non – responsive. 

 
Supply Chain Management department apologises for any inconvenience. 
 
For any further enquiry do not hesitate to contact Ms. Janina Rollison: Tel – 044 203 3178 / janina@oudtmun.gov.za  
 
MR. W. HENDRICKS                                    
ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER    
Date published: 25 April 2023 
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